Attention Phillipsburg Residents!!!

If you experienced and property damage resulting from
Tropical Storm Ida, the Federal Emergency Management
Agency (FEMA) will be in Phillipsburg
on Monday, September 27, 2021.

If you have any questions, or wish to file a claim with
FEMA, please be at the following location to speak with a
FEMA Representative:

Location: Phillipsburg Armory (Front Building)
441 Heckman Street

Time: 9am to Spm

Please bring all necessary proof of property ownership,
insurance and an itemized listing of damages, including
pictures.



